
 
 

November 7, 2024 

Energy and Carbon Management Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

RE: 909J Sampling Non-Applicability 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

The following attached wells have an onsite pit that must comply with 909J sampling, effective on January 
15th, 2021. The associated well has not produced water since 909J Rules have been made effective or has 
lost production of water since, making it incapable to grab a sample to represent the water quality being 
produced to the pit. Evergreen intends to complete the 909J sampling requirements when the well begins 
to produce water.  A list of the non-applicable wells, their API numbers, associated Pit Facility ID numbers 
and last recorded date of water production is attached herein.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Timothy Fernandez 

Evergreen Natural Resources LLC 


